From:

Sent: Tuesday, 16 October 2018 7:58 AM
To: Local Government Division (DPaC)
Subject: Burial and Cemeteries Act.

Thank you, thank you for listening to your voters and changing the laws to save our history and family cemeteries. It
is so annoying when interstate people land here and not to try to understand how proud Tasmanian’s are.

Donald L. McGinty.

Sent from my iPad



